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Print on Demand *****.A state-scale pilot effort was conducted
to evaluate a Health-Based Screening Level (HBSL) approach
developed for communicating findings from the U.S.
Geological Survey (USGS) National Water-Quality Assessment
Program in a human-health context. Many aquifers sampled
by USGS are used as drinking-water sources, and water-quality
conditions historically have been assessed by comparing
measured contaminant concentrations to established drinking-
water standards and guidelines. Because drinking-water
standards and guidelines do not exist for many analyzed
contaminants, HBSL values were developed collaboratively by
the USGS, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), New
Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, and Oregon
Health Science University, using USEPA toxicity values and
USEPA Office of Water methodologies. The main objective of
this report is to demonstrate the use of HBSL approach as a
tool for communicating water-quality data in a human-health
context by conducting a retrospective analysis of ground-
water quality data from New Jersey. Another important
objective is to provide guidance on the use and interpretation
of HBSL values and other human-health benchmarks in the
analyses of water-quality data in a human-health context.
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